
FOLDER #   

 
PRESTO RETREAT- SATURDAY SEPTEMBER 23rd, 2017 

         

My child,                has permission to attend  
  (please print full name) 

the Presto Retreat on SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 23rd, 2017 at the Harlem 
Road Community Center, from 9 am – 12:30 pm. 
 

Parent/Guardian signature       cell #    
 

Health form must also be completed and handed in! 
-  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  

DETACH ABOVE AND KEEP THIS LOWER SECTION:  
Please fill in and return the form above tonight at the meeting, or at first rehearsal, so we 
can plan camp accordingly 

PRESTO RETREAT 
SATURDAY SEPTEMBER 23, 2017 

Please make sure your child is able to attend the Retreat.  It’s a great 
opportunity for the kids to learn their music and get to know one another. 
Parents are welcome to attend. 
 

WHERE:  
Harlem Rd. Community Center on Harlem Road between Main & Westmoreland 

WHEN:    
9:00 –9:15 AM REGISTRATION – enter through side door 

BRING:    
FOLDER with all music, 3 pencils 
Great attitude and smile!  Wear casual clothes! 

CONCERT: 
12:00 - FOR FAMILIES  
In the auditorium at Harlem Road Community Center  
 

 
Write down what you volunteered to do or bring to remind yourself! 
 
                
 
                
 
                


